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Issue 79, 17th December 21 

Weekly Wrap-Up Newsletter   

The weekly wrap- up newsletter is a platform to  link and update staff and project stakeholders on the 

happenings in all Project Implementation Units (PIUs) and Project Management Unit (PMU) on the pro-

gress of  projects CAUSE implemented in various communities  of Honiara, Guadalcanal (areas outside 

of town boundary), Auki, Gizo, Noro and Munda.  

 

 

The CAUSE Project steering committee meeting was held yesterday. The meeting was chaired by the Honiara City Clerk 

Justus Deni and attended by representatives from the various government ministries and reps from World Bank and 

Australian Government  officials in the Australian High Commission in Honiara.   

Project Steering Committee Meeting. 

Gizo new office space  

The renovation of the new office space for CAUSE Gizo office  has been com-

pleted.  Thanks to the Western Provincial government  for the office space.  

New bus stop at Noro 

A new bus stop is under construction at Noro. The new bus stop is in front of 

the Noro lodge.  



News/ Announcements.  

1. Today is the final day of this year’s newsletter circulation will commence again in January 2022. 

2. The cleaning services in the Honiara city boundary will continue through out the Christmas and New year period.  

3. More than 150 New Zealand Personnel have been patrolling the Solomon Islands Capital Honiara, following last month's riots. New Zealand's presence 

is expected to last into early January or when stability has been established.  

4. The Solomon Islands National Provident Fund (SINPF) owned Solomon Finance Limited (SFL) has been granted a credit license from the Central Bank 

of Solomon Islands. Chairman of the SINPF Board, Dr Jimmie Rodgers announced the granting of the license in a statement on Monday. 

5. A top United Arab Emirate Minister has visited the Solomon Islands Expo 2020 Pavilion on Monday 13 December with huge admiration for Solomon 

Islands cultures and traditions which were on display.  

Tehamurina  climate resilience road  

The first lane of the Tehamurina road has been concreted. The  roads are 

currently under construction by Faith Company. Despite the bad weather con-

dition the company is working hard to complete the road in time.  

Mataniko Pikinini Clinic  

Work on the extension of waiting lounge for patients at the Mataniko pikinini 

clinic is progressing well. Work will continue in the coming week. 

Staff Christmas Lunch  

A simple lunch for Honiara PMU office was organised yesterday to thanked 

the project staff for their hard work this year. Most staff will go on leave and 

resume back  January 2022.  

New footpath Kiluufi Quarantine centre  

A new footpath to the Kiluufi hospital staff quarantine centre has been com-

pleted. The new footpath will help a lot in the hospital.   


